Debra Thomeson

e ———
From: Molly Miller <mollymiller@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 12:55 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: Airport Testing

Assembly Members,
Thank you for your service to our community. It is greatly appreciated.
I would like to express my concern on the State's decision about expiring the travel/airport testing.

I feel this is our main chance to continue to keep Petersburg safe and healthy. The infrastructure is set
up and continues to be ready to go/test.

I would like to see an easier form for this.

The test is easy, the form is not.

The form is redundant and asks questions about personal habits and health that all are people not
wanting to answer. This form and questions asked can be simplified.

Please consider to mandate free or reduced cost intrastate and interstate airport and harbor testing
here in Petersburg.

Travel and work season is upon us,
Thank you for your time-
Molly Taiber



